
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to the EYFS playground. There are a range of books to borrow and it is not just for our pupils 
so younger siblings or friends can also choose books to lend.  
If you  
 

 

 
 
Dear families, 
 
This week our Year 6 children have taken part in a heart dissection workshop lead by Science teachers from the 
Marches school. The children were so excited to be involved in this and really enjoyed the experience.  
The children in Years 1 – 5 visited church for our monthly service this week. The value we are looking at this half 
term is Faith. We have looked at what it means to have faith – including looking at having faith in ourselves and 
others – and how this can help us in difficult times. This was followed up by the church team on Wednesday. We 
had wonderful feedback about the pupils’ behaviour in church and the respect they showed the team and the 
building. It’s always lovely to receive such nice feedback! 
The cold weather this week means that we have reorganised the Flavell reward trip to the park that was due to 
take place today – we will be going next Friday afternoon when it’s warmer and will be a more pleasant visit! 
Next week, our school choir will be heading to Young Voices, at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham – always 
an event which the staff and children look forward to! 
We have now started work on our car park, we anticipate this lasting a couple of weeks so thank you for your 
patience with this. It will very much improve our site in the long term! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 1 Menu.  

 

• Young Voices: 

Young Voices club will be on Monday 22nd 

January ready for the performance on Tuesday 

23rd January 2024. T-shirts will be given to 

children on the day of the performance. Tickets 

have all been sent home. A letter regarding 

logistics for Tuesday has been sent home.  

• Medication in School:  

Just a reminder, if your child requires any kind of 

medication in school including: creams, 

antibiotics, inhalers, eye drops etc this all needs 

to be reported to the school office. All medication 

needs to be brought in and collected from school 

by an adult. All medication will require a 

completed medication form to enable us to 

administer this. These can be collected from 

main reception. 

• Dietary requirements and allergies: 

If your child has a dietary requirement or allergy 

please ensure you keep school notified by 

emailing admin@oak.mmat.co.uk. If parents 

want a gluten free menu from the School Kitchen 

due to an allergen or intolerance, they need to 

apply for a Medical Diet menu. Unfortunately 

Taylor Shaw cannot offer a gluten free menu as 

a personal choice. 
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